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 Fisher named PERS Employee of the Quarter 

Arnekia Fisher, of Ridgeland, has been named Employee of the Quarter for the Public 

Employees’ Retirement System of Mississippi (PERS) by the Board of Trustees for the 

second quarter of FY 2026, which runs from October through December 2025.  

As a retirement specialist for Member Account Support, Fisher was named Employee 

of the Quarter for her diligence, her deep knowledge of PERS processes, and her 

commitment to a member-first mindset. With her commitment to accuracy and 

consistency, Fisher creates a supportive and responsible team environment. 

Fisher graduated from Jackson State University with a bachelor’s degree in business administration.  
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Cutline: Arnekia Fisher has been named Employee of the Quarter at PERS for the second quarter of FY 2026.  


